November 10, 1978

Patrick Heron
Eagle's Nest
Zennor, Cornwall
ENGLAND

Dear Patrick,

Just a short note to thank you for visiting Bennington
College, for your energy and enthusiasm.

Could you send a curriculum vitae for the Hadley Fellowship
application.

Regards to D. See you in January,

Grahame



